From: Butts, Marc M. 

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2005 1:46 PM

To: naesbmail@naesb.org

Subject: Inadvertent Interchange Payback Task Force (IIPTF) Final Report

Dear sirs,

On behalf of Southern Company - Transmission, we have no comments on the "Inadvertent Interchange Payback Task Force (IIPTF) Final Report".

We commend the hard work of the task force and appreciate their efforts.

Thanks,

Marc

Marc M. Butts

Southern Company Services

Bulk Power Operations

205-257-4839

mmbutts@southernco.com

